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July 7, 2021  
 
 
To our valued millboard customers: 
 
Commencing with orders received July 7, 2021, and shipped on or after August 7, 2021, ALL 
HOMASOTE COMPANY Product PRICES will be increased 8%. This is a result of additional 
increases in our primary raw materials since our last notice in April.  It is unprecedented for 
Homasote to have three price increases so close together, but the erratic building material industry 
has left us no other choice. 
 
For planning purposes, our semi-annual maintenance week has begun, and we will resume 
production the week of July 12th.  Leadtime is currently at 9-10 weeks. 
 
Updated price lists will be sent shortly and will supersede our price list dated July 6, 2021. 
 
Thank you for your loyalty and consideration. 
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 

Warren Flicker 
Chairman/CEO  
 

 
 
Christine Lemonick 
Director, Sales and Marketing 
 
 
CC: Management Team 
 Sales Team 


